
2 Year Provision Newsletter 

 – w/c 23/06/25 

This week 
We are doing various activities around our topic “Can 

we explore it”.  The children will be exploring and 
measuring sizes of the dinosaurs.  Find the dinosaur 

eggs and matching them to the numbered nests.  
 

The children have also enjoyed making different 
crafts for arts week.  These will then be displayed on 

our wall.  Our theme for this is ‘Handa’s Surprise’ 
 
       

 

Next week 

 
We are continuing activities 

around our topic “Can we 
explore it?”   The children 

have enjoyed doing various 
arts and crafts.  Will be 

turning our attention to the 
summer and we will be 

having discussions with 
the children about summer 
holidays and going to the 

seaside  
 
    

 
Book of the week 

 
 

. 
Maybe if you have this story 

at home you could look 
though the story together at 

bedtime 

 
Dates for your Diary 

Transition week w/c 30/06/25 – children who are going to 
nursery will be visiting their new class and meeting their 

new teachers. 
Parents Evening – Thursday 3rd July 

Parents Evening Monday 7th July  
      

Reminder 
A gentle reminder about only providing water in water 

bottles and that these are clearly labelled. 
Thank you. 



 
Now the warm weather is here please can you ensure your 

child brings a labeled hat and is wearing sun cream.  We 
will be playing outside and we have very little shade. We 
are not allowed to apply cream but we can assist them if 

they are here all day and need to re-apply 
 

Please remember to ensure all your child’s clothing and 
water bottles are labelled and if you could provide spare 
clothes in their bag as we are very low on spare clothes. 

Thank you! 
 
 

 


